
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dec. 9 ï General Meeting (Donôt forget the desserts 

and aprons!) (Items for Dream Basket) 

          

Jan. 20 ï General Meeting 

 
Feb. 17 ï General Meeting 

 

Mar. 17 ï General Meeting 

December 2014 
 

Important Guild Infor mation 

 

Meetings are held on the 

3rd Tuesday at 7 p.m. at the Strathcona Paper Centre 
 

  
The newsletter does not belong solely to the executive committee for providing 

information. If you have any pictures, stories, helpful hints or patterns that you 

would like to share with the guild members please contact the editor.  

 

The objective of the guild is to foster interest, awareness and 

education in the area of quilt making.  Letôs work together to 

achieve this goal. 

 

Donôt forget to bring in your receipts from the  

Stitch by Stitch. 

 

Website: www.napaneeheritagequiltersguild.com 
 
       



Message from the President 
 
 Wow, what a great trip we all had to Brockville on Thursday, November 27

th
.   Itôs a good thing we left 

early and missed all the bad weather here!  Well, it was just delayed as we encountered it on our way 

home.  Taking our time, we all arrived home safe and sound!  I would like to thank everyone who went 

and those who sent quilts.   

 

The Brockville Guild had such a captive audience.    I could hardly believe all the wonderful comments 

we received while we were there!  We managed about 80-90 quilts in just over an hour!   

 

Their Show and Tell was simply amazing to see!  And my dream quilt from the Judy Martin log cabin 

book was finished to perfection.  It was there right in front of my eyes!  I was in awe!  Terrific snacks too.  

Thank you all for making our first Guild trunk show a wonderful success!  Beautiful quilts, great food, 

and fun friends.  What more could a girl ask for! 

 

Here we are ï Christmas already.  Wow, time sure flies.  I hope everyone is almost ready for that jolly 

Ole Soul!  Merry Christmas to all of you, and have a happy and safe holiday seaon. 

 

Hope to see you all at our December meeting.  Drive safe and bring a friend! 

 

          Sue Fiddes    

  

    Guild Name Tags        
 

New name tags can still be ordered.  See B.J. at the Membership desk.   

 

          B.J. Slaven 

 

 

Message from the Editor 
 
As the holidays approach, I want to wish you all a safe and happy season.  I have been finishing up a 

quilted animal book and a Raggedy Ann doll (three feet tall) for my granddaughterôs Christmas and 

birthday which comes in January.  Finally done and now I have to mail it.  I love Canada but it is very 

hard having my children far away in Oklahoma.   

           



 

I had a good time sharing my quilts with the Brockville Guild.  They were very receptive and I hope we 

can do this again. 

 

Iôve been spending a lot of time with the Barn Quilts in Prince Edward County.  There is now a brochure 

which gives you the locations of the current ñquilts.ò  Picton Fabric World has some of these brochures 

available.  Once we are almost finished, there will be a better flyer put out.    My newest project is making 

a fabric quilt of the ñbarn quilts. 

  

Ginny Klein 

 

             
 

Message from the Quilt Show 2015 Convenor        
  
 Keep working on those quilts, wall hangings, AND Little Quilts!   Reminder:  April 18-19. 2015 is not 

far away.  If you have any questions or concerns, contact Sheila.   

 

      Ginny Klein for Sheila Lucas 

Quilt Show Boutique       
 

For Sewing days and details on directions to the Red Tree Development Common Room contact 

Ellyn McEwen at 613-354-1769/613-888-5986 (cell) or e.mcewen@sympatico.ca.  One work day 

will be dedicated to pricing items to be sold. 

mailto:e.mcewen@sympatico.ca


Canadian Tire Money    

 
Continue to submit your Canadian Tire Money to Sheila Lucas.  It will be used to purchase 

hardware to hang quilts on the wall and other incidental hardware-type items 

 

Farmhouse Community Quilters    
 
Sept. 23 (Oh, no!  It was changed to Sept. 22!)   

 

While I was not there (although I was sitting outside Brynhildôs house on Sept. 23!  Always check for the 

correct date as sometimes it has to be changed), I am sure the ladies were busy as usual putting on 

bindings, piecing quilts, designing kits, sandwiching and pin basting in between a luscious lunch! 

 

Oct. 20 (Oh, the date changed again.  But I was aware this time!)  

 

There were 8 of us (although it seems a 9
th
 person popped in at sometime around lunchtime)  We were 

busy again pin basting, designing kits, and piecing together new quilts.  Because I didnôt feel well and 

wanted a sitting job, I had the wonderful opportunity of sorting bags of newly donated fabric.  Well 

someone has to do it!  

Ginny Klein  

 

Nov. 25  will  be reported in the March issue as this editor did not attend and did not get a report for the 

dayôs activities. 

 

 
Community Quilts displayed at the November meeting. 

 

 

Just a reminder:  you do not have to go to the Farmhouse to work on Community Quilts.  There are kits 

available, binding that needs hand sewing, quilting to be done, or piece your own creation all in the 

comfort of your own home.  Brynhild will be HAPPY to send you some fabric I am sure! 

 



 Chernobyl 
 

Mary Bernard sends greeting and pictures of the children wrapped in their very own quilts!  This warms 

your heart. 

 

   
 

 
          Brynhild Hansen 

 



 
 
Quilts of Valour 

 
The Farmhouse Community Quilters will be working on Quilts of Valour as well as our usual projects.    

The sizes run from a minimum of 50ò x 70ò to a maximum of 72ò x 96ò.  A good size would be about 60ò 

x 80ò.  Sheila displayed a quilt already completed by the Farmhouse Quilters.  Remember that they must 

be 100% cotton. 

 

               
  

  
Jan Easton of the Prince Edward County Quilters Guild was an honoured speaker at the November 

meeting.  She has just been assigned the title of Vice-President for Ontario Quilts of Valour.  She had a 

unique way of getting blocks made for the soldiers!  She put the blocks in a mug and sold them on the 

premise that the blocks would be finished and sent in to be joined with others. 

 

 

Robyn Hardmanôs Students 
 
Robyn Hardman brought her group of students to the November meeting where they displayed with pride 

their pillowcases and rag quilts that they made.  It was wonderful to see some future quilters showing 

what they can do.  I am always amazed at some of our children and what they can do when they have the 

initiative! 

 
 



Salvation Army  Meals on Wheels   
 
Ladies your generosity knows no bounds.  We delivered about 37 doll quilts to the Salvation Army and 

around 80 placemats to Meals on Wheels!  Thanks to everyone for their wonderful effort.  See the 

November 27 Napanee Guide and The Beaver for other pictures.   

 

 

 
 

                                                                   

                                                       Found on Pinterest, from Ragamuffin                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

                                     
Samantha has already taken over Debbie Currierôs sewing room after only being at ñhomeò for a month!  

I wonder if she has any good advice for Debbie?  
 
 


